OptimaHealth™

Provider Alert

Urgent Provider News

December 21, 2023
Dear Provider,

This week, we are sharing the following provider updates — see below to learn more.

Provider Portal Claim Update

We understand you submitted a claim through the Virginia Premier Health Plan (VPHP)
portal in the last 12 months. This functionality will no longer be available on the VPHP
portal, but will be available on the Availity portal on January 1, 2024.

If you are already working in the Availity Essentials portal, the same user ID and
password can be used to sign in. If you are not already using Availity, please register
at availity.com. More information on the partnership with Sentara Health Plans and
Availity can be found here.

Sincerely,

Your Optima Health Team
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https://click.optimahealthplans.com/?qs=0ff52265ec3a2ba21045476a0b380ca95581343c3614553ad402ee88b885a209bcfef1c0492c06489ec7bea66d9211845fdfd62a06a63721
https://click.optimahealthplans.com/?qs=0ff52265ec3a2ba21320b818ca087bcc752f9c6022e6a784cc8d4bf1c37301716d59f2d3e780a615c8ca4593e857066a6203437613fdd90b
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